
  

 

April 9, 2024 
 
Eric Detmer 
Climax Molybdenum Company 
Highway 91, Fremont Pass 
Climax, CO 80429 
 
RE:      Climax Mine - File No. M-1977-493, 
 Technical Revision (TR-37) 
 Updates to the Exhibits E, F, G & I for the associated 2024 reclamation cost updates submittal. 
 
Dear Eric Detmer: 
 
Your Technical Revision application for the Climax Mine 112d-3 Hard Rock  Reclamation Permit, which is 
located in Lake, Summit County has been filed.  All comment and review periods began on April 9, 2024.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 970-210-1272, or by email at 
Dustin.czapla@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Amy C Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec:   
Alex Ungers, Climax 
Dustin Czapla, DRMS 
Todd Jesse, DRMS 
Travis Marshall, DRMS 
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